
PUBLIC NOTICE – GENERAL ELECTION NOVEMBER 5TH, 2024 

 

EARLY VOTING DATES 

 
Public notice is hereby given, pursuant to Article 19A of the Illinois Election Code, that 

Early Voting in Franklin County will be conducted on the following dates and locations 

prior to the November 5th General Election: 

 

Dates     Location    Hours 

 

Thursday, Sept. 26th     Franklin County Election Office    8:00 A.M. :00 A.M. :00 A.M. :00 A.M. ––––    4:00 P.M.4:00 P.M.4:00 P.M.4:00 P.M. 

To Nov.5th including          Campbell Building 

Saturdays; Oct. 12th, 19th, 26th 

And Nov. 2nd   901 Public Square Benton, IL 62812 

 

The Franklin County Election Office, Campbell Building, 901 Public Square, Benton, IL 

will be open Monday thru Saturday 8 a.m. - 4 p.m. Starting Oct 12th, 2024 thru Nov 2nd 

2024.  The office will be open Monday, November 4th, 2024 until 5:00 P.M. for 

absentee voting. 

 

EARLY & ABSENTEE VOTING INFORMATION 
Early Voting allows all registered voters to cast their ballot prior to Election Day 

between Thursday, September 26th and Monday, November 4th by voting at the 

FRANKLIN COUNTY ELECTION OFFICE ONLY.  Early Voters must be 

registered voters.  No excuse or reason is necessary to take advantage of Early Voting.  

Any vote cast during the Early Voting period is final and may not be revoked.  Early 

Voters are not eligible to vote on Election Day.  Absentee voting will be conducted at 

the County Election Office or by mail. No excuse is necessary for absentee voting.  The 

last day to apply for a mailed absentee ballot is Thursday, October 31st. 

 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 

 

Franklin County Election Office at 435-9800 ext. 405 

 

Or Franklin County Clerk Kevin Wilson at Kevin.wilson@franklincountyil.gov 

 


